
 

 
 
 

   
     

      

Amarillo Campus                                                               March 2024 

RE-REGISTRATION (EARLY RE-REGISTRATION DISCOUNT 
ENDS APRIL 1ST) 

We would like to extend our gratitude once more to all the parents who have registered early, 
securing a place for their children for the 2024-2025 school year. 

For parents opting to pay the full school year tuition in one instalment, a 4% discount is 
applicable on full tuition payments received by April 1, 2024. 

Monthly Payment Option: Receive a $100 discount off the last month’s deposit (June 2025). 
These discounts are available to those who register before April 1st, regardles of the payment 
method chosen. 

If you have any questions about re-registering, feel free to reach out to the office. We are here 
to help! 

International Day for the Elimination of Racial 
Discrimination 

Every year on March 21st, the United Nations celebrates International Day for the Elimination of 
Racial Discrimination. It's a day where we focus on fighting discrimination and recognizing all 
types of unfairness, racism, and hate. 

To join in, at Amarillo Campus, we're celebrating International Day on Thursday, March 21st. We 
encourage all students to wear outfits representing their ethnic background, country, or region. 
As part of the fun, parents and guardians can bring a food item representing their heritage. 
You'll find sign-up sheets outside the classrooms. Please remember to include an ingredient list, 
for all dishes. We recommend store-bought or restaurant-prepared foods. 

For our youngest learners (Toddler, Casa NT, and Casa students), food contributions must be 
from licensed restaurants or grocery stores, as per the Child Care Early Years Act. If you have 
any questions, feel free to speak with one of the Vice-Principals. 
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Earth Hour / Earth Day

PD Day due to Solar Eclipse on April 8th, 2024 
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We  wanted  to  inform  you  about  an  exciting  celestial  event 
happening  on  Monday,  April  8,  2024  - a  full  solar  eclipse!  During 
this  time,  some  areas  will  experience  a  temporary  blockage  of  the 
sun's  light,  including  here  in  York  Region.  While  it's  a  fascinating 
sight,  it's  important  to  remember  that  looking  directly  at  the  sun 
during  an  eclipse  can  be  harmful  to  our  eyes. 

In  light  of  this,  we've  made  some  adjustments  to  ensure  the  safety 
of  our  students.  Our  upcoming  PD  Day,  originally  scheduled  for 
Friday,  March  8th,  2024,  will  now  take  place  on  Monday,  April  8th, 
2024.  This  means  that  all  students,  including  Toddler,  Casa  NT, 
and  Casa  students,  will  have  the  day  off.  It's  a  non-instructional 
day  for  Pre-School,  Elementary,  and  High  School  students,  allowing 
our  staff  to  participate  in  professional  development. 

MARCHMARCH
BREAKBREAK 

TCPS reminds families that the school will be closed for the March 
Break holidays from Monday, March 11th to Friday, March 15th. 

Earth Hour / Earth Day 

Get  ready  to  join  the  global  movement  for  Earth  Hour  on  Saturday, 
March  23rd,  2024,  at  8:30  p.m.!  This  annual  event  brings  together 
millions  of  people  across  six  continents,  over  170  countries,  and  24 
time  zones  to  show  our  unity  and  commitment  to  protecting  our 
planet  through  individual  actions. 

To  kickstart  our  involvement,  we'll  be  observing  Earth  Hour  at  each 
Campus  on  Friday,  March  22nd,  from  11:00  a.m.  to  12:00  p.m.  During 
this  time,  students  will  learn  about  the  importance  of  conserving 
energy  and  preserving  our  environment. 

Additionally,  mark  your  calendars  for  Earth  Day  on  Monday,  April 
22nd!  We'll  continue  our  discussions  on  how  each  of  us  can  make  a 
difference  in  saving  the  planet  and  explore  various  ways  to  conserve 
energy.  Let's  work  together  to  create  a  greener,  more  sustainable 
future  for  all! 



 

              
              

    

WINTER FESTIVAL
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Parent Teacher Interview Day - Thursday, March 28th 

As  we  near  the  end  of  the  second  term,  we  want  to  inform  you  about  an  upcoming 
event:  report  cards  and  parent-teacher  interviews.  Your  child's  report  card  will  be 
sent  home  on  Monday,  March  25th,  and  Parent-Teacher  Interview  Day  will  take 
place  on  Thursday,  March  28th.  Look  out  for  more  details  on  how  to  sign  up  for 
these  interviews.  It's  essential  to  book  a  time  slot  for  your  child  once  the  booking 
information  is  available. 

Please  note  that  Parent-Teacher  Interview  Day  is  a  non-school  day  for  students. 
We're  looking  forward  to  meeting  and  discussing  your  child's  progress  with  you. 

WINTER FESTIVAL 
Our Winter Festival on February 22nd and 23rd was a hit! Students had an absolute 
blast, enjoying every moment of the festivities. Check out the pictures to see the joy 
and excitement on their faces! 
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